From: customersupport@rockwellcollins.com

To: (provided email list)

Subject: Rockwell Collins Removing 35% of Approaches Cycle 1712
Dear Valued Customer,

This email is to inform you that beginning with the 1712 AIRAC Data Cycle, approximately 10,000
approaches (~35%) will be removed from navigation database types 6, 7 and 8. This will require you to
verify your procedures prior to flight planning.

A complete list of procedures excluded can be found at the following link:

http://www.rockwellcollins.com/Services and Support/Database and Software Updates/Navigation
Databases/Database Alerts and Certifications.aspx

We apologize for the inconvenience the removal of these approaches will cause. Please know that we
are working to restore these approaches as quickly as we can and will provide more information prior to
the release of cycle 1713.

Further details on the issue can be found at the following link:
Temperature Compensation Wrong Turn Bulletin link

If you have any questions regarding the content of this message please contact your local Rockwell
Collins Customer Support Engineer or call Rockwell Collins Customer Support at 319.295.5000, option 1,
option 1.

Contact information for your local Rockwell Collins Customer Support Engineer can be found at the
following link:

https://www.rockwellcollins.com/Search/ContactDirectory.aspx?q ContactType=3B8FC6290FD8417797
3C00D94E7D4885&q ContactSubType=41C2461EAS5FB4F349B6709C463E06F74

Sincerely,

Rockwell Collins Customer Support



